Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.22: Nancy and Jeff Hauth

From: Jeff and Nancy [mailto:jnhauth@adelphia.net]
Sent: Sun 8/27/2006 1:30 PM

To: Antelope-Pardee Project

Subject: Leona Valley High tension transmission line

| am a resident of beautiful, rural, Leona Valley. My family and | moved from Palmdale to be a part of this
lifestyle. We strongly oppose the addition of your high tension transmission lines through not only a

populated area, but a beautiful area as well. It is only common sense that this type of line poses a health
threat to our families and animals, and we are living here for the clean air and healthy environment. C.22-1

My family and | do not agree with your propoesal, and | know | speak for other members in our community
when | say please find ancther area in which to cross your transmission lines.

Nancy and Jeff Hauth
Leona Valley residents
661-270-0113

December 2006 Ap.8C-48 Final EIR/EIS
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APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.22: Nancy and Jeff Hauth

C.22-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project. Please see General Response GR-3 regarding
EMF concerns.
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